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Tips for a Happy & Healthy Easter 
 
 

Get a Plush Bunny for Easter and Adopt AFTER the Holiday 
  
Every Easter, adorable baby rabbits, chicks and ducklings are given as gifts. Sadly too 
many are quickly discarded or die. Los Angeles Animal Services will not be doing rabbit 
adoptions during the week leading up to Easter from April 18 through Easter Sunday on 
April 24th in recognition of the sad plight of baby rabbits each year at this time. 
  
If your family is considering getting a rabbit this Easter, visit one of the six LAAS animal 
shelters during Easter week and talk with our experienced adoption counselors and 
fabulous volunteers about rabbits as companion animals.  Let them help you decide if a 
rabbit is right for your family. 
  
If you decide a bunny is for you, take the time to get the supplies you’ll need. Get your 
house rabbit ready. Then come to the shelter and adopt your very own spayed or 
neutered bunny after Easter. 
  
Rabbits are affectionate and personable. However, they do require a lot of care and 
attention. A well-cared-for rabbit can live 12 to 15 years.  

For more information about rabbits, please visit: 

http://www.laanimalservices.com/aboutani_rabbits.htm 

For more information or assistance call LA Animal Services at 1-888-452LA-PET1/1-888-452-7381 
(TTY Hearing impaired: 877-875-8205) or visit the website at www.LAAnimalServices.com 
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